
 
 

MARKET WITHDRAWAL 
On 5/6/2021 Kontos Foods, Inc. is initiating a market withdrawal of our 2 Kg Dolmades cans due to 

potential seal leakage concerns. The lot code of cans in question is L353 (see picture below for where to 

find this info on the can). Please place all product at your facility on hold and cease shipments of the 

affected L353 lot code immediately. We kindly ask you to reach out to your customers to retrieve these 

products back if you have shipped that lot code to additional customers. Please reach out to us directly 

if you have any additional questions, comments, or concerns. 

 

 

 

Kindly, 

Kate Malvetti 
Kontos Quality Assurance Dept. 
(973) 896-2495 
katehrinem@kontos.com 


